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EDDY LODGE #21 --- CARLSBAD, NEW MEXICO 
 IN THIS ISSUE 

Brethren, Welcome again to our Lodge Newsletter.  We 
have had an active month in Masonry since 
February.   Senior Warden Gary Scott and myself travelled 
to Farmington on March 14 through 17 to attend a very 
informative Communication.  The Kit Carson Award for 
2017-2018 was awarded to Worshipful Bro. Norman 
Ribble, PM Temple #6, and was well deserved.  Most 
importantly, the "legislative session" was very illuminating 
as several topics were acted on.  We will be having new 
rules regarding Lodge standing and how to keep it proper; 
we will have new proficiency requirements as well.  The 
major item of legislation was the resolution of the life 
member endowment fund.  After experiencing a great deal 
of participation in the other legislative items, the matter 
was withdrawn until next Annual Communication.  This 
may be very beneficial to Eddy #21, as we will have more 
time to establish our position on the matter. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone in Lodge for 
Brotherhood and Friendship! 
 
 

 

Eddy Lodge 21 Proudly conferred a MM 
degree on a 4th generation MM!  Brother 
Jacob Howard raised by his Father Bro. Joel 
and Grandfather Bro. Cliff Howard by his side.  
Jacob’s Great Grandfather, Worshipful Bro. L.C. 
Howard, was the Worshipful Master of 
Mosholatubbee Lodge # 13 in Cameron, 
Oklahoma in 1941. 
 

Eddy 21 is Supporting Youth Projects: 

Eddy Lodge 21 proudly supports Girl Scouts 
Troop # 12926 by offering our facility as a 
meeting place for their activities.  We will post 
their activities and events and plan to assist 
them as much as possible. 

Eddy Lodge 21 proudly supports the United 
States Specialty Sports (USSSA) Brawlers Row 
baseball team as a platinum member.  We will 
follow the team’s adventures and post articles 
to keep you informed of their progress.  

Speaking from the East 
by WM Rob Perozynski 

Eddy Lodge 21 

Carlsbad, NM 
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From the West      
by SW Gary Scott 

 

 

 

 

 

 (  

From the South 
by JW Brian Burke 

 

Committee Reports:  See our Website:  eddyLodge21.com 
Finance Committee – under construction 

Scholarship Committee –  Completed application forms and submitted to Loving and Carlsbad High Schools 

Masonic Education Committee – Topic for April 5, 2018.  “Corn, Wine, and Oil.”  The Masonic Education 
presentations are given in a Tiled Lodge… Come and learn about the Craft. 

Outreach Committee – Newsletter, Website (www.eddylodge21.com) and Robo-Calls.  Come to your Lodge! 

 

Brethren, your degree team has been very busy these last few months.  
On Saturday March 3rd, we conferred a Master Mason degree upon Bro. 
Jacob Howard (a fourth-generation mason).  Additionally, on Monday 
March 12th, we conferred two Entered Apprentice degrees upon Bros. 
James Melvin and Brian Cook respectively.  We are now practicing to 
confer two Fellow Craft degrees on Bros. Steve Mandel and Cody Burke 
respectively so that when they are ready to move forward, we will be 
ready to assist them find the light of Freemasonry. 

As you can see your degree teams and coaches are very busy… we could 
use your support and help.  Eddy lodge 21 is growing and reaching out 
into the community with our programs.  We urge you to get involved with 
the success of your lodge!   Please visit the Website at 
www.eddylodge21.com to view the Trestle Board and learn what’s 
coming up next. 

Our regular communication for Eddy Lodge #21 is April 5th and of course 
we will have our supper at 6:00 pm.  WM Rob Perozynski will provide the 
main course of Spaghetti.  Come and join us and bring your family and 
friends for this friendly discourse.  Lodge will convene promptly at 7:00 
pm.  We have a lot going on in our lodge.  Also, don’t forget Scottish Rite 
Breakfast which will occur on Saturday April 7th.  Cooking and coffee 
begins early (6 am) with breakfast at 8:00 am.  Come and share in our 
discussions and fellowship. 

 

http://www.eddylodge21.com/
http://www.eddylodge21.com/
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The Lodge Officers and Stations              

 

 

 

  

 

 

Places:        
Treasurer:  Rick Coy  

Secretary: Randy Heine 

Senior Deacon:  Roman Villarreal, Jr. 

Junior Deacon:  Jeffery Robertson 

Tyler:  John Ford

 

Senior Warden – Gary Scott 

Contact Number (575) 361-7336 

Junior Warden – Brian Burke 

Contact Number (915) 234-3403 

Worshipful Master – Rob Perozynski 

Contact Number (575) 725-9290 

 



EDDY LODGE #21                                                             NEWSLETTER                                                                                         April 2018 
 

4 
 

Lodge Location and Phone 
Number              

 

 

 

Eddy Lodge #21 meets every 1st Tuesday of the 
month.  Supper served at 6:00 pm.  Lodge Convenes 
at 7:00 pm.  We also have Scottish Rite Breakfast 
every 1st Saturday of the month.  Cooking starts 
around 6:00 am and Breakfast served at 8:00 am.  
Come drink coffee and join our discussions. 

Located at:  513 N. Canyon St. 

Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220 

Lodge Telephone Number: (575) 885-4252 (between 
6 and 7 pm Tuesday and Thursday) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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Eddy 21 “Platinum” supporter of the Brawler's Row baseball team   

                                

  

Brawler's Row is a Carlsbad, NM (ages 9 and under) travel baseball team that travels throughout Southeast New 
Mexico and West Texas to participate in United States Specialty Sports Association (USSSA) baseball 
tournaments.  The young men in the team are not only taught the game of baseball.  They are taught the values 
of character, citizenship, respect, brotherhood, and sportsmanship making them exceptional both on and off the 
field.  Brawler's Row greatly appreciates the sponsorship of Eddy Lodge #21 and thanks all of its members.  Team 
and player statistics can be found here - http://www.usssa.com/baseball/teamHome/?teamID=2547048  
 

If you would like to see the team in action, their schedule is as follows: 
 

• 4/7 and 4/8 - King of the Turf Tournament - Hobbs, NM 

• 4/21 and 4/22 - Buffalo Wild Wings Mid-Season Classic Tournament - Lubbock, TX 

• 5/5 and 5/6 - Cinco de Mayo Tournament - Rio Rancho, NM 

• 6/8, 6/9, 6/10 - 2018 USSSA NM State Championships Tournament - Rio Rancho, NM 

• 7/4, 7/5, 7/6, 7/7, 7/8 - USSSA Global World Series - Las Cruces, NM 

• 7/28 and 7/29 - Last Chance for Rings Tournament - Hobbs, NM 

 

  

http://www.usssa.com/baseball/teamHome/?teamID=2547048
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Eddy 21 supports Girl Scouts of Troop # 12926 of Carlsbad, NM. 

  

 

Girl Scout Troop # 12926 meets three times a month at Eddy Lodge #21 on Thursday nights.  The troop currently 
consists of the following:  Four Brownie girl scouts; three Junior girl scouts; and one Cadette girl scout.  The Troop 
also has a leader and co-leader.   Moreover, they have actively involved parents who help out each week.  Troop 
# 12926 began meeting at Eddy Lodge in December 2017 and have since earned six different badges!  They just 
finished up cookie sales, with proceeds from that the girls plan on completing three service projects which are: 

1. Plans to make self-care kits to take to the Battered Women’s Shelter 
2. For the Packs for Hunger program, they are making breakfast packs 
3. and they will be making a bat box to take to Desert Willow Wildlife Rehabilitation Center. 

For fun they decided to go to the water park and have a movie night!  The Troop is also planning to have a couple 
of camping trips as well as some hikes around the beautiful Guadalupe Mountains.  Eddy Lodge # 21 Masons are 
proud to support Girl Scout Troop # 12926 by offering them a meeting place and being there for the troop.  

Ms. Michele Robertson is Troop # 12926 Leader and if you have questions or are interested in joining a troop 
please call.   Michele can be reached at (575) 706-3575.  

 


